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This 1s in response to your letter of December 15, 1982, regarding

Dear Mr. Lewis,

the Construction Assessment Team's visit to the Limerick site. That visit
took place during the week of December 14, 1982. Jacque Durr, who headed
the Team, expects that the report of the Team's assessment will be made
available no later than January 14, 1983, Copies of the report will be

mailed to persons on the service list,
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